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ALERT 
 

To: Practitioners of the American Chemistry Council 
Product Approval Code of Practice 

 
Date: March 28, 2003 
 
Re: Suspension of Code Bulletin C-24 
 

On March 20, 2003, the American Chemistry Council (ACC) Petroleum Additives 
Product Approval Protocol Task Group (PAPTG) reached consensus to suspend Code Bulletin C-
24 that was issued on November 7, 2002 to allow for comment from interested stakeholders such 
as ILSAC, API and EMA.  PAPTG kindly requests comments regarding Code Bulletin C-24 be 
submitted within two weeks following the issuance of this Alert.  Our goal is to have any 
comments resolved and either lift the suspension or reissue a revised Code Bulletin, as 
appropriate. 
 
 Proposed changes to the ACC Product Approval Code of Practice will be submitted to 
interested stakeholders such as ILSAC, API, and EMA in advance of finalizing any such changes.  
Comments should be submitted to the attention of Doug Anderson, PAPTG Manager (e-mail: 
Doug_Anderson@americanchemistry.com; phone: 703-741-5616, fax: 703-741-6091). 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        W.D. Anderson 
        W.D. Anderson  
        PAPTG Manager 


